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WEIAOB 2026 Legislative Ad Hoc Advisory Committee Proposal: July 17, 2025 

Introduction and Proposed Advisory Committee Purpose 

The purpose of this advisory committee is to review current WEIA expenditures and develop 
draft recommendations for the 2026 legislative session. These recommendations will be 
considered by the full Board during its next meeting on October 9, 2025. 

The advisory committee will remain active through the end of the 2026 legislative session to 
help the Board respond to new budget- and legislation-related developments, as needed. 

 

Proposed Advisory Committee 

To help develop draft 2026 legislative recommendations, the advisory committee will include 
representation from various sectors, such as: 
 

• One business representative 
• One higher education representative 
• One labor representative 
• One representative from WSAC 
• One student representative 

 
Board members may express interest in joining the advisory committee by emailing Joel 
Anderson, JoelA@wsac.wa.gov, by EOD (5:00 p.m.) next Thursday, July 24. The advisory 
committee will be supported by WSAC staff. 
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